
NORTHWEST STUDENT BULLETIN 

February 9s 19&2

There will be a chapel service tonight (2-9-62) at 
7:30 p.m. The foreign students will be in charge. 
All are invited.

The African Mission Band will be in charge of^ the 
Sunday evening chapel service, which will be held 
at 7:30 p.m.

Next week (February 12-16) is scheduled to be registra­
tion week for spring quarter classes. Students should 
be prepared to see their advisers as early in the week 
as possible to work out their course schedules.


